Due to lack of quorum at our July 20, 2011 meeting, our June 2011 minutes have not been approved. With present members at yesterday's meeting, personnel issues were discussed and those minutes recorded as such. It will be August during a regular session (meeting date undetermined until set by council) before June & July's minutes will be approved. 
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